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TO: COMO Dean McFarren 
CC: DISTRICT 11NR BOARD AND STAFF 
FROM: Tony Zocchi, DCDR 
RE: Division Report – January 2022 
DATE: February 14, 2022, 
 
 
HIGHLIGHTS 

1. January meetings for 3 out of 4 Flotillas held 
2. No FC for Flotilla 72 
3. DTRAIN Fun Night Committee 
4. Hill Air Force Base Air Show 

 
 
Details 

1. January was a slow month for our Division with flotillas working on Training 
plans.   

2. We have Flotilla 72 still having trouble with finding a willing member to take 
the FC Position.  We are still working towards a solution. 

3. We are in the planing stages and the juices are flowing for the DTRAIN Fun 
Night. 

4. Division 7 hase been asked to Participate in the Warriors Over The Wasatch 
air show. We have been asked to have a booth with Static displays of out 
patrol vessels at the air show.  They will have Demonstrations from the USAF 
Thunderbirds  and F-35A Lighting ll Demonstration Team and much, much, 
more!  They Estimate to have attendance to be 60,000 to 80,000 during the 2 
day event.  The date will be June 25-26, 

 

 
 



 
 
 

     Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
  
     Tony Zocchi, DCDR 


